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Good Morning Melissa,

This is the correct location.

Thank you,

Mark Williams 
Chief Development Officer

800-940-0944, Ext 206
954-312-0450 Direct
954-299-8511 Cell
mark.williams@teleco.com

Click Here to Watch our Video

Honesty - Integrity - Loyalty – Trust

Visit our website at www.teleco.com for exciting information, products, services and

promotions.

On Oct 10, 2023, at 5:28 PM, Melissa Garber
<mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com> wrote:

﻿
Good afternoon,

I am writing to apologize. Your application was already in our system, it actually just

came across my desk today for final review, however, the reason it was not found is

because the address you gave me is not the address to the parcel the building is going

on. The parcel the building is going on has no address and is not in your name. It is in

the name of  ‘Williams Clan Revocable Trust’. I apologize for any confusion and

disheartenment. With that being said, upon review of the site plan we have, I have

attached a map of the approximate location of the building that I interpreted from

what is given. Can you confirm that this is correct? Thank you! Have a great day!
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“Listen! The wind is rising,
and the air is wild with leaves,
we have had our summer evenings,
now for October EVES!”
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Melissa Garber
Administrative Supervisor

Columbia County

Building and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21

Lake City, Florida 32055

Ph (386) 758-1008
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the

sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or

privileged information protected by law.  If you are not the intended recipient, you may

not use, copy, or distribute this e-mail message or it's attachments.  If you believe you

have received this e-mail message in error, please contact the sender by reply e-mail

and telephone immediately and destroy all copies of the original message.

 

From: Williams, Mark <Mark.Williams@teleco.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 12:23 PM

To: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>

Cc: Tanya Lokai <lokaigirl70@gmail.com>

Subject: Replacement Permit Package for 2345 SW Old Bellamy Rd

Importance: High

 

Melissa,

 

Here is the package for 2345 SW Old Bellamy Rd.  When I dropped off the original

package, I also went to the Heath dept and filled out a form for them.  Hopefully

they can provide that as I don’t have a copy.  I believe you have the electronically

signed documents from Elite Metal Bldgs.

 

I greatly appreciate your offer to expedite this.

 

Thank you,
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www.teleco.com

 
Click here to watch our video!
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Mark Williams

 

Chief Development Officer

 
 

Phone: 954-312-0450

Email: Mark.Williams@teleco.com
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